. February 27, 2012

To: Landmarks Commission
Subject: The Schubert Building
From: Franny Ingebritson

Dear Commission Members:

Please deny the certlflcate of appropriateness to demolish the landmarked Schubert
building.

The rehabilitation of thé 100 block can be a win-win situation for the Block 100
Foundation and for those who want to malntam the historic character of the bundmgs in
the 100 block of State Street. :

The Madison Trust for Historic Preservation has developed a plan to rehabilitate and
redesign the Fairchild Street facades without demolishing any of the buildings that have
been identified as contributing properties in a State Street historical district. Please
consider the long term benefits to a city that preserves its historical heritage.

Thank you for your time.

Srny ngetriions

Franny Ingebritson
516 Wisconsin Ave. #1
Madison 53703



